Town of Sheffield Board of Health Virtual Meeting February 9, 2022 5:30 PM

Members Present:

Pat Levine

Scott Smith

Martin Mitsoff

Members Absent:

Eileen Clarke

Dave Lewis

The meeting came to order at 5:33 PM. S. Smith had a question regarding the requested public health nursing allocation of \$4,000 (from FY 2022 funds allocated to the Berkshire Visiting Nurse Association, which no longer provides services to Sheffield) to support the Southern Berkshire Public Health Collaborative / TriTown Health Department initiative to provide flu vaccinations. It was noted that this requested re-allocation was approved at a prior Board of Health meeting.

M. Mitsoff made a motion to approve the FY 2023 Board of Health budget, seconded by S. Smith, and unanimously approved by the quorum of P. Levine, S. Smith, and M. Mitsoff.

M. Mitsoff moved to adjourn, seconded by S. Smith, with unanimous approval by S. Smith, P. Levine and M. Mitsoff

Respectfully submitted, Martin Mitsoff